

City of Farmers Branch 13000 William Dodson Parkway Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 972.247.3131

Mr. Casey Ward 4800 Anthony Lane Pasadena, Texas 77505

Dear Mr. Ward,

On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council, I want to thank you and your family for the generous donation of \$1,500 to the Farmers Branch Police Department Law Enforcement Explorer Scout Post. Your father served the City of Farmers Branch Police Department with honor and distinction. His years of leadership helped to establish the Department's reputation as a first class professional organization.

Your donation will be utilized by our Police Department's Explorer Scout Post to further the development of the youth in the program. Many of the young men and women that take part in this program enter into a career in Law Enforcement.

Once again, the Council and I thank you for your donation and continued support of the City of Farmers Branch.

Sincerely,

Bob Phelps Mayor